
King’s University College to observe Remembrance Day  

For Immediate Release - November 10, 2011 

London, Ont. 

 

On Friday, November 11, 2011, the Office of Campus Ministry at King’s University College will 

observe Remembrance Day with a traditional ceremony. 

The ceremony, led by campus minister Sister Susan Glaab, CSJ, will take place at the flagpoles 

in front of Monsignor Wemple Building beginning at 10:45 a.m. The ceremony will include 

prayers, playing of the Last Post, moment of silence, and wreath-laying, and will feature a 

bagpiper, bugler, and the King’s University College Chamber Choir under the direction of Janet 

Loo. 

Members of the public are welcome to attend. 

For more information please contact:  
Matt Quin, Manager - Communications and Media Relations 
phone: 519-433-3491, cell: 226-236-1846, email: mquin@uwo.ca 
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